
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Eufaula Water Works Mourns the Loss of Team Member 
 
Eufaula, Ala. - May 21, 2025 — With profound sadness, Eufaula Water Works confirms the loss of a valued 
team member after a fatal accident at an active job site on South Eufaula Avenue on May 19. 
 
The incident occurred during routine operations. Despite the swift response of emergency personnel, the 
employee succumbed to injuries sustained in the accident. The individual was a respected and dedicated 
member of our team whose contributions to our mission of delivering safe and reliable water service will 
always be remembered. 
 
Out of respect for the family, we are withholding the employee’s name at this time until all relatives have 
been notified. 
 
“Our hearts are heavy as we mourn the loss of a colleague and friend,” said N. Kevin Heartsill, General 
Manager of Eufaula Water Works. “We extend our deepest sympathies to the family, friends, and coworkers 
affected by this tragedy. We are offering support services to our employees during this difficult time.” 
 
An investigation is currently underway to determine the cause of the accident. Eufaula Water Works is fully 
cooperating with relevant authorities and remains committed to strengthening workplace safety for all 
employees. 
 
Further information will be shared as it becomes available and appropriate. 
 
Media Contact: 

N. Kevin Heartsill 

General Manager, Eufaula Water Works 

Phone: 334-687-1225 

Email: kheartsill@ewwsb.net  
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